
 

    
    

 

 
 
The Office of Public Instruction - School Finance recently offered a training session on TFS and 

Budget entry into MAEFAIRS. A question-and-answer session was offered at the end; however, 

we understand there may be more questions once actual data entry starts, especially for new 

clerks. For this reason, we are going to offer MAEFAIRS Open Office Hours where you can visit 

and ask your questions. We will be opening a Zoom meeting on Thursday, August 1st from 

9:00a.m. to 11:00a.m. and again on Tuesday, August 13th from 1:00p.m. to 3:00p.m. 

 

This can be a very stressful time for school clerks and business officials, and we want to be here 

to support you. You may come and go from the meeting as you please. Come and ask your 

questions or just listen to what others are asking.  Do not wait as now is the time to start data 

entry and ask your questions; these open office hours are in addition to your options to call and 

email as needed. The goal is to provide help and guidance however we can. 

 

Thursday, August 1st Zoom link: 

https://mt-gov.zoom.us/j/87825052936?pwd=cWJJRWpkemFrYmlSelhWQjV4d2hOUT09 
 

Tuesday, August 13th Zoom link: 

https://mt-gov.zoom.us/j/85926241052?pwd=bUVVNFhRd1o2WC9QMkF1dGhNa0hJZz09 
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